
Subject: Re: proposed question- source of nets
Posted by eeckert on Wed, 02 Apr 2014 14:55:52 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The PMI Malaria in Pregnancy working group supports the suggestion to add data on source of
net to the household net roster. This would enable our group to track whether nets were received
through ANC or other sources. 
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